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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 23, 1982

MEMORANDUM FOR RED CAVANEY
FROM MORTON C. BLACKWELL%
SUBJECT: Meeting of Veterans with Harry Walters

As I reported to you yesterday our meeting for twenty-seven
veterans leaders with Harry Walters was a success. They
like him, as the press reports have indicated.

? " inistrator Nimmo may have done us a parting favor, however,
with his somewhat maladroit recent criticism of waste at the
VA. There was a general recognition that truly wasteful

s ding ought not be defended. This was the first time in
almost two years of meetings with veteran group leaders

that I have heard an admission that economies may be justifi-
able at the VA.
















THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINC DN

November 4, 1982

TO: ] nona Smith
FROM: Morton C. Blackwell

Thank you for scheduling the Family

Theater for Friday, November 5, from

2:30 to 3:30. The meeting will be
.th 30 top leaders of various

' :erans organizations. My sta.i®

will take care of the clearance

list as soon as we have all the

acceptances.

Thank you for your continued
cooperation.
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Howard Baker, U.S.S.



MACK MATTINGLY ™
GEORGIA A

UNITED STATES SENATE
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20510

November 10, 1982

The President
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr. President:

I join v th my fellow colleagues 1in their

support of Mr. Thomas E. Harvey as Administrator

of Veteran's Affairs.

I appreciate your consideration of Mr.

Harvey's nomination.

Sinc rely,
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Robert MWartin
KATIONAL COMMANDER
1982-1883

November 5, 1982

The President
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20006

Dear Mr. President:

I read of the expected naming of Harvey N. Walters as the

new Administrator of Veterans Affairs in today's Washington
Post. While AMVETS was informed of the meeting held yesterday
at the White House with veterans organization representatives
after the meeting, we were not invited and had to read the
Washington Post to discover the positions taken by "the
nation's three largest veterans' groups".

Kindly be advised that AMVETS is, to say the least, less

than enthusiastic about the pending nomination of Mr. Walters
and would have made this opinion known had we been invited

to the veterans' organizations meeting with your staff.

In reviewing the Washington Post article on Mr. Walters'
background, which is all we have ever seen on him, we 1 1d
1ittle or nothing that would indicate he will be an effective
VA Administrator.

This nomination is rather amazing as far as AMVETS is concerned.
At one time you enjoyed tremendous popularity among the nation's
organized veterans. This has since eroded. The causes of your
loss of support are many and varied, yet two things do stand
out; your attempt to cut the VA budget for Fiscal Year 1983

and the ill-advised public statements and comments of your

VA Administrator, Robert P. Nimmo.

\ 1
tempt to cut the VA b . . e ercrimun w
all the nations veterans groups were in agreement that Mr.
Nimmo's replacement should be an individual who had professional



The President
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experience in national-level veterans affairs and who would
t a Vietnam veteran in order to reassure the 30 million
voters who happen to be veterans that you have not wavered
in your support of their benefits and programs. Your
nomination of Mr. Walters cannot be interpreted in any way
as the support for veterans which we expected.

AMVETS would have been happy to inform your staff of this
had we been invited to the White House meeting.

We cannot support you on the nomination of Mr. Harry N. Walters
for VA Administrator. We will of course try to work with him
if he clears the Senate process, but his apparent lack of
qualifications in the area of national veterans affairs,

his limited peacetime military service and the abundance

of other highly qualified candidates precludes our support

for this nomination.

Sincerely,
Lt Pheuni

Robért Martin
National Commander

RM:bv

cc: Edwin Meese 111
James Baker

Mirhaoal Naavawr
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amount ls somewhat less than the unconfirmed amount announced at ou:r meeting, but
is an amount we feel gulite adequate to suit our needs througho.® the coming year.
We thank you for your support.

Now, on to the 19872 reunion. As was announced, the 1953 event will be at Dayton,
Ohio during the weekend of July 22, 23 and 24th, The locatinn soiected is the,
Holiday Inn Holidome, 7999 Prestige Plaza Drive, Miamisture, Oule {Zuburb of Dayton).
All the particulars, including reservation applications, «.'" * 1provided at a

later date,

We are very excited about the 19383 reunion and we hope to p.ar someihing of interest
to everyone. Since ' e National Ex-POW convention will be held in Cleveland, Chio

¢ Lng tI week dates cof July 20th - 22nd, it was felt that *1e {ollowing weekend
dates (July 22nd - 24tl ) would allow many of us attending the Nztiornal to also
attend our reunion. More details concerning this matter will fcllow at a later date.

In the near future we will be appointing a reunion site selection committee and
charging this commit' = with the responsibility of securing suitable proposals

and recommendations for future reunion sites, You will be notified of the committee
members names in order that you may participate in selecting future sites, Other
committees are also beir;; formed. Therefore, as your name comes up, you will be
notified.

We are enclosing a complete list of current board members for your use. Feel free
to contact any or all of these individuals at any time in regcards to matters
concerning our Association.

As a reminder, please check your receipt of payment from the Louisville Holiday Inn
to assure that you received credit for the 325.00 deposit. We are informed that
some parties did not receive this credit. We have requestei on audit bty Holiday Inn,
but each person should also check their own receipt. If you should encounter
difficulties in obtaining this credit, please let us know,

Missing are the three Assoclation photo albums, one each of colors brown, beige

and blue. These items were last seen in the Hospitality rocm on Friday night

August 6th. Anyone who may have picked up these items by mis-ake or for safe keeping,
should notify us at once., It's imperative that these albums ©te recovered as they
contain photos that can never be replaced.

We are agaln requesting help from each of you in contacting tliose friends who may
not know that our group exist and encouraging them to meet with us in 1983. This
is the responsibility of each member and should be given serious consideration. As
we have all witnessed, "the next year may be too late”. Send all contacts to us

in order that we may include them on the mailing list.

c. a o« .z, wla a sse  _ wou  like to y . the .
reunion was an enjoyable and exciting event that will remain a highlight in our
lives, which can only be matched by an even greater and exciting occasion when we
have the opportunity to fellowship with all of you again in 1983. We love you all.

Best regards,

P.S. Gordon dson will be in contact with everyone at a later date regarding the
upcoming return visit to Korea.

BL-01






Browing, Jack Chikami, Akira

Route #2 Brentlawn 713 Gilbert

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 Winter Park, Florida 32789
606-875-14418 305-671-2469

Brunelle, Harry Choma, John

416 Sierra Drive 137 Maryland Drive
Lawrence, Kansas 66044 Carnegie, Pennsylvania 15106
913-842-9032 412-279-1461

Burnett, Harold Claybough, Dale

Foute #1 Box 298-A L6260 Route #4b

Crocker, Missouri 65452 New Waterford, Ohio 44445
314-736-5358 i 5-457-7297

Burns, Emerson Colbey, Earl

P.0. Box 274 5616 Halsey Street

Bublin, Georgia 31021 Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70811
912-275-39! 504-775-5197

Cantley, Bobby Comeau, Benjamin

15919 Westdale Avenue 5821 Aton Avenue

Cleveland, Ohio 44135 Fort Worth, Texas 76114
216-671-6382 ¢ 7-731-1117

Caprin, William Coogan, Jim

RD #6 Box 246 200 Virginia Avenue

Oswego, New York 13126 | Audubon, New Jersey 08106
315-564-5222 - 7

Cook, Waldo i
Carter, Menifee Route #3 Box 461 ‘
1931 West Chatham Road Wytheville, Virginia 24382
West Palm Beach, Florida 33406 <z:£__.) 699-6226

305-965-1229 R

PR

Cossette, Joseph

Cavagnaro, Gerald (Bob) 1659 East Anthony
Route #1 Box 1219 Custer, Michigan 49405
Harpers Ferry, West Virginia 25425 616-757-3339
304-725-944]
Cunningham, Joe
Caverly, Richard 38 North Kitley
22264 Civic Center Drive 1 danapolis, Indiana 46219
Southfield, Michigan 48075
313-357-2271 Darnell, Melvin
Route #4

_ ‘ Lawrence, Kentucky 40342

. r QOF « , John

609-694-3195 210 Pondella Drive
Enterprise, Alabama 36330

Chandler, Harry 205-347-1486

519 South Main

Stuarts Draft, Virginia 24477 Davidson, Charles

703-337-2029 3523 Highland Avenue
Hueytown, Alabama 35020

Chapman, Jack 205-497-0323

30825 10th Avenue, St¢ th
Federal Way, Washington 98003
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